
ACROSS

 1 Swift alongside whitish-grey butterfly (11)
 7 Government conflict recalled (3)
 9 Present one’s spotted for musical type (5)
 10 French husband probes evil person and 
benevolent one (9)
 11 Friend returning outside owns a true 
terrier (5,4)
 12 Number of units on hand removing brace 
mid-afternoon? (5)
 13 Sort of tyres, occasionally unsound, sons 
lead up the garden path (3-4)
 15 Wise maybe avoiding island’s bird of prey 
(4)
 18 Smoker, having a turn, books into 
casualty (4)
 20 South American resident, edging in 
Atlantic, having muck about (7)
 23 Local goalkeeper that saves many shots 
(5)
 24 Give up meat after seeing the Spanish 
bull in arena? (4,5)
 26 One violates intelligence, briefly getting 
copy (9)
 27 Academic drinking third in Crown 
discovers strength of gin? (5)
 28 Kibbutz where companion backs religious 
thinking (3)
 29 Complainer with beef about corrupt 
comedian (7,4)

DOWN

 1 Alsatian who overwhelms shy renegade 
(8)
 2 Writer’s agent that Juliet follows in 
Kenya’s capital (5,3)
 3 Served up a mild minced dish in Goa? (5)
 4 Thin detective infiltrating behind bars 
shortly (7)
 5 One browses beyond museum exit (7)
 6 Topless fanatic in coastal inlet finds 
romantic place (9)
 7 Particular club footballer for Rovers 
checking pitch (6)
 8 Feast with rhubarb out of this world (6)
 14 Boiler left out round Midlands community 
(9)
 16 Christian group never boring bubbly 
libertine (8)
 17 Old priest’s books provided cure finally 
thwarting disease (8)
 19 Car’s minimal legroom restricting (7)
 20 Type of balloon and rabbit used on 
illusion, reportedly (7)
 21 Top US swimmer crushes right squirt (6)
 22 Expert not available in wine store (6)
 25 Creature’s bone surgery looking up (5)
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